From Ahmed Mohammed,
Gombe

he Bauchi State Police
Command said yesterday

that seven people drowned.

in the state between June and now.
The state Police Public
Relations Officer of the command,

DSP Haruna Mohammed, in a
statement said the development
is a source of concern to the

command.
Mohammed said: “Available
statistics revealed that between

21/6/2015 and 12/8/2015, over
five cases were reported from

various locations across the state.

In total, seven people drowned.

Three in Riv a. one in
River Kirfi, one in Alkaleri, one
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in Ganjuwa.
Te advised members of the

public, especially those who
cannot swim to stay away from

river bank/streams or open

drainages.

The police spokesman urged

parents to monitor and warn

their children of the dangers
involved in going into the river/
streams.

He assured members of
the public of the command’s
commitment to secure lives and

property.
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